
General Meeting 
May 15, 2013 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7:40pm.  A Sign- in sheet was passed around.   
 
Treasurer’s Report:   Ken Smith 
 

 Ken gave a financial update to the state of the clubs moneys. 
 Ken gave a copy of the spending and balance report to Tony. 

 

1st Vice President – Intramurals:   Andrea Ayala     
 

 Teams have been created. 
 Andrea is in the process of ordering uniforms 
 June 1st is the coaches training. 
 We have voted and decided that the Photographers will be Pittman.  ( all board 

members voted for Pitman). 
 

 
 

2nd Vice President – Travel:  (Acting) George Baxavaneos  
 

o No update. 
 
 

Head Coach/Referee:  Dan Brown 
 No Update 

 
Sponsorship Coordinator:  OPEN  

 No Update 
 

Equipment Manager:  Ed Jardell 
 Our current Jerseys are being discontinued. 
 Ed has recommended that we go to Angelo’s equipment for future ordering 

which will be easier to manage and they have no minimum orders.   
o Board voted and all board members voted yes.  George and Dan brown 

were not present. 
 

Registrar:  Bill Thorrington 
 Registration for fall travel has begun  

o Tournaments in August will be U13 girls and U-12 girls 
 Inter-County forms were passed out with the requirements for passes. 

 
Secretary:  Tony Romeo 

 No Update 
 



President’s Report:  George Baxavaneos 
 No Update 

 
 
 
New Business 

 Mike Tirjan’s Concussion Awareness Tournament is on for June 22 and 23rd. 
o This tournament was cancelled due to the lack of interest. 

 Dr. Stuart Malcolm spoke about his soccer camp.  He insured us that the camp 
has no association Deep Run Soccer other than he rents their fields.  He 
introduced his coaching philosophy and differences between his coaching and 
training versus his other coaches.  All of the other coaches have played 
college soccer and are either currently soccer coaches for a high school or 
have been in the past.  Website: www.stuartmalcolmsoccercamp.com.  Dr. 
Malcolm stayed for the entire meeting and helped with suggestions for the 
tournament and offer to sponsor a field.  Dr. Malcolm also offered to train the 
Intramural coaches if PYSA did not waive the training fees for Pennridge 
coaches. 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:15 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Tony Romeo   


